
MSSTATEDINING

Short Break.
BIG UPGRADES.

All Dining Locations, Meal Plans, and
Dawg Dollars will be offline starting

Saturday, July 26, 2025

We’re upgrading our IT system and getting ready
for all the new dining coming in the Fall:

Campus-wide MSU Card Services & MSU Dining
system upgrade with an integrated mobile app.

Stay tuned for updates and re-opening
announcements!

Vending Machines will still take
Credit Cards during this time.


